
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students of Class XII-Science,      Date: 15/09/2022 

Students of Class XII-Science are hereby informed to come to school 

regularly. Punctuality and regularity in attendance is essential which 

inculcates discipline and regularity in a student and ensures holistic 

education. 

Therefore all the students of Class XII Science must be present on 

16th & 17th September 2022 for their regular Classes.  

 

PRINCIPAL 


